s

¥ DOING
@ THE MOST
GOOD'

Office of the Divisional Commander

August 20, 2007

Mr. Jerry Neeser

Neeser Construction Inc.
2601 Blueberry Rd.
Anchorage, AK 99503

Dear Jerry:

[ want to express my personal appreciation for your participation at the SAFE Campus
Dedication Celebration last week. I was most humbled by your warm words of
congratulations and most generous support for the ministry of The Salvation Army in
serving the people of Alaska.

Working with the Neeser team to help bring our dream to life was truly amazing! When
we toured the site with guests, they would often notice the crew was just as passionate
about the project as our staff. They understood the important role these programs would
have in serving the needs of people in our community. Thanks to the generous support
of many in our community, especially the Neeser team, we have inaugurated a new
chapter of service to Alaskans in our community.

Thank you again, Jerry, for your generosity and support throughout this project. Your
support will help The Salvation Army march forward as we continue “doing the most
good” for the least of our brethren.

Sincerely,

o0

Doug Tollerud, Major
Divisional Commander
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Alaska Divisional Headquarters 143 East Ninth Avenue; Anchorage, Alaska 99501
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